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Pentecost  
 

Today we feel the wind beneath our wings 
Today  the hidden fountain flows and plays 

Today the church draws breath at last and sings 
As every flame becomes a Tongue of praise. 

This is the feast of fire, air, and water 
Poured out and breathed and kindled into earth. 

The earth herself awakens to her maker 
And is translated out of death to birth. 

The right words come today in their right order 
And every word spells freedom and release 

Today the gospel crosses every border 
All tongues are loosened by the Prince of Peace 

Today the lost are found in His translation. 
Whose mother-tongue is Love, in every nation. 

 
Malcomb Guite 

 
 

COMMUNITY PICNIC JUNE 11TH 
 
Please mark you calendar and plan to join the community for the annual 
picnic at the Jacksonville Park. The picnic starts right after church at 
11:30.  Bring your dish to pass and silverware. This enjoyable event is 
sponsored by JCUMC, the Jacksonville Community Association and the 
Montessori school.  A request has been submitted for a beautiful day.  
Someone once said it is “the best smorgasbord in the area.” 



 
CAMPING FOR CHILDREN AND YOUTH 

 
We at Jacksonville Community United Methodist Church support our 
youth and children in attending summer camp through the Upper New 
York Conference Camps. This includes Casowasco, the camp most  
frequently attended. We currently offer two possibilities for financial  
assistance. 
 

--The Alec C. Proskine Fund, will reimburse each camper $200.00  
regardless of how many weeks the camper attends camp each summer. These funds are  
available to attend any camp in the Upper New York Conference. The expectation is that  
families will pay the cost of camp initially. After camp, each child must write a hand written 
thank you note to Mr. Proskine. Thank you notes are collected and mailed, with a cover letter, 
to Mr. Proskine by the church camping coordinator (currently Amy Moe). A check is then 
mailed to the church, deposited, and the appropriate funds distributed to the family after the 
camp experience. The camping coordinator will keep a list of camp attendees, parent names 
and addresses, and when received, a copy of the thank you notes. 
 
--In addition, Jacksonville Church may be able to help with camping costs. Families will need 
to let the camping coordinator know of planned camp attendance. The mission committee will 
decide whether funds are available and determine the amount to be given. Priority will be 
given to children and youth who have been actively involved with our church during the  
previous year. Children and youth who attend camp with Proskine fund and Jacksonville 
Church support will be expected to share a bit about camp experiences with the congregation 
in the fall. 
 

FAMILY READING PARTNERSHIP BOOK COLLECTION 
 
As a year-end project, Christian Education and the Mission committee are collecting gently 
used youth and children’s books for the area’s Bright Red Bookshelves. You will find boxes  
upstairs and down until June 18, the last day of Sunday school. Please help support summer 
reading for all children. If you would like to donate, but don’t have children’s books at home, 
please visit the Attic (from June 3 on) where all books are 5/$1.00. 
 
 
 

The United Methodist Women traveled to the Martha Van Rensselaer Hall 
by Gadabout on June 1st to enjoy a collection of wedding dresses then on to 
the Spring Buffet for their annual mystery trip. This event was attended by 
ten ladies who enjoyed sharing wedding stories and indulging in an abun-
dance of tasty treats. 
 
The next U.M.W. meeting is scheduled for September 7th at 10:30 am. 
 
 



Ellen Carlisle and her daughter -in-law. 
The family of Kevin McKindrick 

Lynn's sister Dorla 
Tim Martin 
Jeff Harris 

Emily Virkler 
Bonnie Lewis 

 Deb Plaustch 
Maddy Brainard 

Prayers for Libby’s parents 
The Kenny family 

Shirley Weeks 
The family of Beverly Poyer 

Marion Stevens 
 

COLLECTION FOR JUNE 
OATMEAL, BOXES OF CEREAL (OTHER THAN CORN FLAKES AND CHEERIOS) 

 

SUMMER  BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

June 1, U.M.W. Mystery trip 
June 3, ATTIC THRIFT STORE opens for the season 

June 6, Trustees at 7:00 pm 
June 13, Church Council at 7:00 pm 

June 20, Finance at 7:00 pm 

June Birthdays Anniversaries 
2 Jeff Jacobs   

3 Barbara (BJ) Bristow   

5 Ellen Carlisle   

11 Mary Cole   

18 Roger McOmber   

19   Lynnette and Mike Brainard 

20 Becky Jackson Laura and Carl Butterfield 

22   Don and Alice Shardlow 

July   

5   Nancy and Bob Leach 

6 Lynnette Brainard   

7 Lorrie Hubbell   

8 Alice Shardlow   

21   Jeff and Eileen Jacobs 

28 Lily and Maddy Brainard   

August   

4 Lincoln Brainard   

12 Hayden Brainard   

13 Terry Cole   

16 Nelson Allen   

24 Shelby Hager   

26   Marguerite and Martin Sterling 
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The Jacksonville Attic Thrift Shop kicked off the 2017 season on Saturday, June 3rd at 10 am. We are open 
Tuesdays 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm and on Saturdays 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. A fresh supply of household item, camp-
ing supplies, books, craft supplies and glassware cover the tables and fill the shelves. Our clothing closet room 
holds an assortment of spring and summer clothes and toys just waiting for you and your family. We have a 
large stock of next-to-new summer children’s clothing. Donations gladly received during business hours.  
 

TAC LAKESIDE SERVICES 
 

Sunday Church Worship Leader 

July 2 Church of the Epiphany Lay People 

July 9 Mecklenburg United Methodist Church Pastor Kate Merriman 

July 16 First Presbyterian Church of Ulysses Rev. Cheryl Peeples 

July 23 Jacksonville Community United Methodist Church Pastor Geri Judd 

July 30 Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints Anthony Vaughan 

Aug 6 NO SERVICE - Cayuga Lake Triathlon 

Aug 13 Trumansburg United Methodist Church Rev. Jeff Losey 

Aug 20 First Baptist Church Rev. Dennis Christiansen 

Aug 27 Perry City Friends Meeting Perry City Friends 


